
             Notice to Residents
Town of Lincoln

Kewaunee County

The Town of Lincoln Plan Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 28th, 2025, at 7:00 PM at the Lincoln Town Hall located at N8016 Maple Road, Casco, WI.  They will hear a Conditional Use Permit request from Kinnard Farms, Inc.  They are requesting to convert a Development Agreement to a Conditional Use Permit for tile lines that were bored under Spruce Road and Robin Lane to alleviate flooding in the surrounding fields.  The tile lines are already installed.  This is an opportunity for public input to suggest conditions to the existing Development Agreement is such conditions are warranted.

After hearing all testimony, the Plan Commission will recommend that the Town Board either grant or deny the above Conditional Use Permit request.
Members of the Town of Lincoln Board of Supervisors may be present at this hearing.

Mick Sagrillo

Plan Commission chair
Town of Lincoln
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